
Merchant Tip of the Month 

• Did you know…  
 

 

For the fastest response to your merchant questions, please direct all e-mail to: 

  

 merchantservices@umich.edu 

 

Your e-mail will be directed to a pool of people capable of answering your 

question.  
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Questions? Please contact Merchant Services at merchantservices@umich.edu.  


